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Sisson 
Administrative Assistant 

PLAYBOY ENTERPRISES, INC. 

January 17, 1974 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 8 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Murray Fisher and David Butler, our articles 
editor, discussed your recent query. They 
asked me to let you know that we don't want 
to do the article on the JFK assassination 
that you suggested. 

However, your interest in PLAYBOY is appre-
ciated. 

Sincerely, 

JS: 
encl. 
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